North Alton Baptist Church Guidelines

If you have physical health issues that cause you to be at higher risk, fever, body aches, dry cough we ask that you please stay home.

Entering The Church

- All entrances will be made from the north side of the church. (ramp side)
- No outside food or drink will be allowed in church.
- Each person will be <u>required</u> to have his or her temperature taken upon arrival. Those with 100.5 or higher will be asked to return home. NO EXCEPTIONS!!
- Mask will be made available to you as you enter the church building. We are not requiring the use of mask as long as social distancing is maintained.
- Hand sanitizers are available as you enter the building and also in the Sanctuary.
 Please apply hand sanitizer before entering the sanctuary.
- Bulletins will be placed in pews. Please take your bulletin home with you when you leave.
- We advise all people to respect the social distancing request of others.
- No fist bumps, handshakes, hugs or elbow touching will be allowed.

Seating

- We encourage you to avoid gathering.
- Families who live together are encouraged to sit together as a group.
- Please understand that there will be areas roped off. Under no circumstances are you to enter those areas.
- Restroom will be available. We ask that you wash your hands for at least 20 seconds and then apply hand sanitizer before returning to the service.
- Parents/ Guardians are asked to accompany children to and from the restroom.
- Please avoid physical contact as much as possible.

Other Notices

- No meet and greet during service. A simple hand wave and a smile goes a long way.
- All Sunday school and Children classes will be suspended until further notice.
- Celebration of Praise team will be suspended until a later time.
- Coffee and Donut area will be temporary suspended until further notice.
- Instruction will be given prior to serving communion. Please follow the instructions.

Just A Reminder:

Church staff will be monitoring all situations closely to make sure everyone is complying with the guidelines set forth. If you are asked to follow their instructions, please do so. They are there to protect those who are in attendance. Following church services the building will be cleaned and sanitized prior to the next service. Enjoy the service!!